
Giving Tree 
  

Yelvertoft Primary School Christmas Charity 2022 

   

As part of our fundraising work this Christmas we would like to support the Hope Centre in 

Rugby.  

  

A special Christmas tree has been placed in the entrance hall, with gift tags on. Each tag has 

an item labelled on it that is desperately needed by less fortunate and homeless people in 

the Rugby area. Every child will select a tag next week and if you feel you would like to 

support this charity, the item can be bought and gift wrapped. Children can put their own 

message on the tag but use their first name only please. Please remember to write what the 

gift is on the label. The gift can then be left underneath the tree in the entrance hall to be 

collected by the Hope Centre on Wednesday 14th December.  

  

If you wish to donate something additional to the item on your child’s tag, then we enclose a 

list of all items needed.  

Non-edibles: black thermal snoods, men’s manicure sets, thermal socks & vests, thermal cups, 

rucksacks, gel hand warmers, gloves, scarves, hats shaving foam, toothpaste and toothbrush, 

toothbrush holder, shaving gel, deodorant and flannels, individual packets of tissues, boxer 

shorts (S M & L), joggers (S M L) and torches. 

Edibles:  selection boxes/chocolate, packets of boiled sweets/mints, sachets of coffee, hot 

chocolate, teabags, sugar, milk pods, hot chocolate, biscuits, coffee, sugar.  

  

This is a venture where the generosity of our parents has been well received in the past. We 

feel that this focus on charity work will provide children with a concrete understanding of the 

needs of the less fortunate in our society.  

  

We hope that you will be able to support our attempt to engage in the spirit of Christmas.  

  

If, however, you do not wish to support this venture, please send the tag back into school to 

be put back on the tree.  

 

Many thanks for your support with this worthwhile venture. 

Mrs Servent & all the staff  

 

 


